
April 3, 2018

Tuesday, April 3, 2018 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 a.m.

Supervisors Brock & Carpenter present and accounted for; Vice Chairman Carpenter presiding.

Phil Parrott with Shive Hattery Architecture & Engineering presented to the Supervisors bids to

complete the unfinished dormitory space at the Law Enforcement Center and they are as follows: 

Garling Construction, Inc. $129,900

GTG Construction $138,900

Bergstrom Construction Inc. $156,900

Parrott said that Shive Hattery recommended that the Board reject all bids since the pre-estimated

cost of the project was right at $100,000.

Motion by Brock and seconded by Carpenter to reject all of the bids for the Law Enforcement Center

dormitory space and to give Phil Parrott with Shive Hattery Architecture & Engineering the authority to

negotiate a lower price as allowed in Iowa Code Section 26.

YEA: CARPENTER & BROCK

Engineer Russ Stutt opened the bids for the Wolfe Creek Project and they are as follows:

Cunningham – Reis LLC. $405,282.15

Herberger Construction $386,575.80

The County Engineer had estimated the job at approximately $380,000

The Engineer will be back on the agenda to get Board approval at a later date.

Motion by Brock and seconded by Carpenter to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 3/27/2018.

YEA: CARPENTER & BROCK

Motion by Brock and seconded by Carpenter to adjourn the Tuesday, April 3, 2018 meeting of the

Jasper County Board of Supervisors.

YEA: CARPENTER & BROCK     

______________________________________           ______________________________________
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor Denny Carpenter, Vice-Chairman




